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May 11, 1994

Mr. Marc Meyer |

CER Corporation
2500 Wilson Boulevard
Arlington, VA 22201

Dear Mr. Meyer |
*

We are in receipt of your letter of January 3,1994, that transmitted three i
copies of your report entitled " History of 10CFR50, Appendix B, And Its Impact I

on Nuclear Power Plant Performance."
.

1

While your report contains much interesting material, we are unable to place
the document in the Public Document Room (PDR) because of the copyright |
restrictions and additional restrictions outlined in your letter. The

'

following options are available

1. If you provide us with your written consent to reproduce the document,
without placing any limitation on the NRC regarding subsequent
distribution, we can place the document in the PDR and distribute it to
interested NRC employees, or

2. If you cannot provide that consent, we will return the three copies of
the report to you.

Pending your response to this letter, we will hold the final report copies.
If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact Robert Gramm
at (301) 504-1010.

Original signed by:

Gary G. Zech, Chief
Performance and Quality Evaluation Branch
Division of Licensee Performance

and Quality Evaluation !
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation )
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